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Tony Sheppard
Project Director – Warringah Freeway Upgrade
Transport for NSW
20-44 Ennis Road
MILSONS POINT, NSW, 2041

VIA EMAIL: Mark.Russell@transport.nsw.gov.au

02/07/2021

Dear Mr Sheppard,

Western Harbour Tunnel and Warringah Freeway Upgrade (SSI 8863)
Detailed Site Investigation Report (Ridge Street)

I refer to the Detailed Site Investigation Report (DSI) submitted to the Department for information in
accordance with Conditions E115 and E116 of SSI 8863.

I acknowledge your response to the Department’s review comments and requests for additional
information.

I note that the DSI, Revision 3, dated 25 May 2021 was:
 prepared by a Contaminated Land Consultant certified under the Environment Institute of

Australia “Certified Environmental Practitioner” (Site Contamination) scheme (CEnvP(SC));
 reviewed by Transport for NSW and no issues were raised;
 reviewed by independent contaminated land consultants, Cardno Pty Ltd; and
 prepared to meet the conditions of approval and relevant guidelines.

Accordingly, the Department has no further comments on the document. If you wish to discuss the
matter further, please contact Mike Pereira at mike.pereira@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Jake Shackleton
Director – Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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